Supporters of Humboldt-ERFSA, the Executive Committee held a recent fund raiser for the Humboldt-ERFSA’s Junior Faculty and Staff Grant Program.  Humboldt-ERFSA provides essential resources and opportunities for emerging scholars and professionals to thrive in their careers. These small grants allow junior faculty and staff to pursue innovative projects, enhance their skills, and continue to make valuable contributions to their fields.

The most recent donations resulted in 60% of the amount used to support the award recipients during 2024. We would like to reach out once again in an attempt to achieve our fundraising goal. For those of you that have already donated, thank you once again for your generous gift.
 
For those of you that have not yet been able to send a donation, perhaps the dawn of 2025 will allow you to support our efforts. Your support is not only an investment in the professional development of our junior faculty and staff but also in the future success and the educational experiences of Cal Poly Humboldt students and the wider community.

Please make your donation directly to Humboldt Area Foundation & Wild Rivers Community Foundation. *You may donate online at hafoundation.org/our-funds/hsu-emeritus-retired-faculty-association-fund or send a check to the Humboldt Area Foundation & Wild Rivers Community Foundation, 363 Indianola Rd, Bayside, CA 95524, (noting the Humboldt Emeritus and Retired Faculty & Staff Association Fund). Your donation is tax deductible.

Thank you for considering this request to support the newer Cal Poly Humboldt Faculty and Staff.

Humboldt-ERFSA Executive Committee

